
 

Hello,  New Saul Families! 

Just a few quick reminders as we head into Orientation this week. Please see below for 
"hot items" you will want to get ahead of. 

Orientation​: We are looking forward to seeing you at Orientation this week. The Zoom 
information is below. Just a friendly reminder to mute your microphones during 
Orientation so we can all hear the information being relayed. There will be a Q&A section 
where you will be able to unmute and ask questions. This meeting will be recorded and 
sent out after the event. 

 
Topic: New Family Orientation 
Time: Aug 27, 2020 04:00 PM Eastern Time (US and Canada) 
Join Zoom Meeting 
https://us02web.zoom.us/j/81853101589?pwd=VFQ4REJzNlJGc2hEeWxZWENQMHRZ
dz09 
Meeting ID: 818 5310 1589 
Passcode: Saul2020 
 
Meeting ID: 818 5310 1589 
Passcode: 53358717 
 

Chromebooks:​ If you haven't already done so, please arrange to ​pick up a Chromebook 
for your child​ at one of the 3 locations around the city. The link above takes you to the 
District website and all of the information pertaining to Chromebooks. 

 

Student IDs and Passwords:​ We are trying to assist students with logging in ahead of the first day of 
school. First, it is vital that your student knows their ID number. Second, every student has a password so 
that they can log into their student portal. Students who came from a District school will already have an 
account and may need to reset their password if they forgot it. ​Students need to make sure that they are 
able to log into the school district portal and google classroom before the first day. If they are unable to do 
so, they should change their passwords using their security questions under the 'forgot password' link. For 
continuing issues contact the IT help desk at 215-400-5555 or by emailing Mrs. Anger at 
tamaasanger@philasd.org​. 

 

https://us02web.zoom.us/j/81853101589?pwd=VFQ4REJzNlJGc2hEeWxZWENQMHRZdz09
https://us02web.zoom.us/j/81853101589?pwd=VFQ4REJzNlJGc2hEeWxZWENQMHRZdz09
https://www.philasd.org/coronavirus/chromebooks/
https://www.philasd.org/coronavirus/chromebooks/


New to District Students Only:​ New students coming from outside the District will need 
to obtain their password in order to log on for the first time. If you need your Student ID # 
and/or password, please email Assistant Principal Tuffs: ​gtuffs@philasd.org​. 

 

We are looking forward to seeing you soon!! 

 

All the best, 

Ms. Dunn 
 


